
Calling All 8th Grade & High School Boy 
Soccer Players 

 

 
 

 

 

Upper Arlington High School Boys Soccer  

“Meet the Coach” Information Night: 

 

Wednesday March 27, 7pm 

 

Upper Arlington High School, West Cafeteria 

 
**In order to be included in future communication, new and 

returning players for the 2019 season should pre-register on the 

website at  
 

http://www.uabearssoccer.com/2019-registration 

 

Questions?  Please email uaboyssoccer@gmail.com 

 
This activity is not sponsored by the Upper Arlington City School District. 
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